
The California Branch of the McGill
Graduate's Society having had the pleasure of meeting 
Dean Thornton and hearing first hand from him of your 
splendid vision for the progress of our Alma Mater, 
desire to extend to you our greetings and heartfelt 
cooperation in your endeavors to make the University 
measure up to the fullness of your ideals of service.

We will endeavor to do our part in our 
several locations to extend and maintain the high 
standing and integrity of our beloved University.

We will look forward with great pleasure 
to the prospect of a visit from you to the far west in 

the near future.
Wishing you God Speed on behalf of

this Society.
W. S. Ph lp,
H. B. Mu roe, 
Victor E. Dawson.

Los Angeles, California. 
July 26th 1922.

To Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal, McGill University, 
Montreal, Quebec, Canada.
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